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June 13, 1979

Mr. Bill Nittler
603 W. 1lst
MeCook, NE 69001

Dear Bill:

Thank you for your recent letter. It is
exciting to hear of your reception of our AM
signal in Nebraskal

I am happy to verify the program details listed
in your letter as correct. Your list of
activities on KFNW between 1:43 and 2:00pm was
most accurate.

You have a most interesting hobby. It must
be fun receiving verification of your efforts
from all over the world.

Sincerely,

Kew (]
Lee Taylo
Assistant Manager
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